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To: main@MarqNA.groups.io; Verbick, Jim; Rummel, Marsha; mnaboard@marquette-neighborhood.org;
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Subject: RE: [MarqNA] ALRC Legistar 58773 - Please Reject Canopy Nightclub Proposal for 18+ Entertainment License

(former Plan B/Prism space)
Date: Thursday, January 16, 2020 6:48:59 PM

James and I also agree that the Canopy Nightclub proposal needs to be 
jettisoned.  All are now aware based on Plan B, that placing a nightclub into a 
residential neighborhood is like slapping a medium-rare steak onto the plate of 
a vegetarian.  Nothing good can follow.  I like to always support the dreams 
and aspirations of others.  We all have dreams and need encouragement. But 
the lack of Austin Carl having any of the needed background and experience to 
operate a nightclub means the larger needs of the neighborhood must rise above 
his current wishes.   This area has had to deal with noise from the music at Plan 
B, unruly crowds, and parking concerns. The lessons of the Plan B mistake are 
not forgotten.  We must not now allow for replication of those problems with a 
novice as owner. 

Gregory Humphrey




